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How Might You Join Us In This New Endeavor?  

Listed here are ways that you can help those molding the next generation in Haiti:  
 

1. Pray for the protection, encouragement, and provision for the staff and school 
2. Donate for a “Student Learning Package” includes books and materials ($30) 
3. Provide for a week of school meals: Rice, Corn, Spaghetti, Beans, etc. ($120) 
4. Sponsor a teacher for a month. Raise their salary from $65 to $100/mo. ($35)  
5. Sponsor a member of the Admin. staff for one month. Raise salary ($25) 
6. Sponsor a cook for one month. Raise their salary from $30 to $50/mo. ($20) 
7. Make a one-time donation to furnish the teachers with books they need ($50) 
 

Please send all gifts made payable to “CMC” to the address in the left margin. In-
clude a note “For The Hamptons  - Christian Education Fund”.  Then email us 
at the address below to let us know the intent of your gift.  If any questions, call!   

 

In our last newsletter we explained that because of the many serious problems of 
gang violence and kidnappings taking place in the country of Haiti, we chose to 
travel to The Dominican Republic to explore other avenues of ministry, while con-
tinuing to work remotely as coordinators with our Haitian Ministry Partners. Since 
then, the situation has grown even worse, forcing us to cancel our October Trip. 
   

While waiting upon The Lord, our conversations with Pastor Leon Joseph re-
vealed how difficult it had become for him to continue with their church’s Christian 
School. Many challenges were similar to church schools here in the U.S. But when 
we learned how basic some of their needs actually were - Teachers without books 
to teach from and monthly salaries less than a “day’s wage” here, no food for stu-
dents who come without having anything at all to eat at home (all food in the 
country has been diverted to the earthquake zone), we felt very burdened! Even 
the Haitians have the Creole saying: “The hungry stomach has no ears.”   
 

A plan began to develop that made perfect sense! If any difference is to be made 
in that country, it certainly lies with God! The spreading of The Gospel of Christ to 
the lost, further discipleship of the Body of Christ, and the Christian Education of 
the young - the future leaders of Haiti, are all ministries that we can help with. 
However, until now, we have not partnered in a major way regarding Christian Ed-
ucation. With God’s Help we are planning to partner with this school ministry. 
Would you be willing to join us in coming to their aid?  Please read on below!            
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